
WTHS NEWS 

Dual Credit 

Attention all students of parents of students who registered for the 
Camden County College dual Credit by March 1, 2024:  You will 
receive a separate payment link once registration forms are processed.  
Please anticipate up to three weeks to process and then use the timeline 
below: 

• All students should receive their payment information by March 25th so that 
they can submit their payment. 

• Camden County College incudes Student Portal information with the payment 
email.  The Student Portal is where the students have access to their unofficial 
transcripts. 

• Students will receive a formal letter from the college at the beginning of June 
on how to purchase their unofficial transcripts.  Graduating Seniors should be 
the only students that will need their official transcripts t the end of this year.  
All other students should access their transcripts through the Student Portal. 

• Students purchasing  transcript should wait until after July 15th, which is the 
intended date of the college to process all dual credit grades. 

• Students who have not received their payment information should email the 
college at dualcredit@camdencc.edu with any questions or concerns. 
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Education is Power ! 

WTHS Musical 
WTHS Theatre proudly presents the time old classic fairytale: 
Beauty and The Beast. Listed below are the showtimes and a 
character event! Please come out and enjoy the amazing talent at 
Winslow Township High School.  

Thursday, March 21st at 7pm 
Friday, March 22nd at 7pm 
Saturday, March 23rd at 2pm 

Saturday, March 23rd at 7pm 
Storytime with Belle- Saturday, March 23rd 
at 12pm 
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Women In Construction 

WTHS EAGLES LANDING, in conjunction with UA LOCAL 322, Presents Women in 
Construction Week Open House 2024! This event is open to all ages and aims to provide 
women with valuable insights into the construction industry. Whether seasoned professionals 
or someone simply curious about construction careers, this event is for you. Learn, network, 
and discover opportunities in construction with Local 322! Participate in discussions with 
women from the field! Explore the 322 Training Facility! Connect with other women in 
construction and explore new possibilities in the industry!  
Date: 3/6/2024  
Time: 6pm-8pm  
Location: 534 S. Route 73 Hammonton, NJ 08037 

AP Exams 
In anticipation of Advance 
Placement Exams in May, 
Ms. Norlin, counselor, would 
like to announce that AP 
Daily-Practice Sessions will 
be back for the 2024 AP 
Exam administration! Along 
with AP teachers preparing 
their students for the test, 
students will have access to 
this resource to help review 
course content with guided 
practice. AP Daily: Practice 
Sessions is a video series that 
highlights free-response 
questions and multiple-choice 
questions with the aim of 
helping students practice 
what they have learned 
throughout the school year. 
The launch date of this 
practice opportunity will be 
announced soon. Stay tuned! 

Mental Health Awareness 

WTHS SGA has devoted the third marking period to Mental Health Awareness. As 
such students have created a bulletin board dedicated to promoting wellness, along with 
sharing inspirational messages and tips during announcements. Please see samples below. 
Also, SGA Senate will be selling St. Patrick’s Day Philly Soft Pretzel Grams for $1.00 
from March 1st to the fourteenth which will then be delivered to the recipients on 
Friday, March 15th. March is also the month when rising freshmen, sophomores, or 
juniors who are interested in running for a student government position next school year 
may sign up through a posted interest form.  

Fountains Senior Living 

Leo Club embraced Valentine's Day by creating baskets 
and sending them to Fountains 
Senior Living for their 
celebration. Each basket 
included coloring books, puzzles, 
sugar-free candy, and other 
goodies for them to enjoy. This 
gesture was so appreciated, 
especially by the seniors who did not have family nearby to 
visit them.  



 

Congratulations to Winslow Township High School’s 
Students of the month: Caelyn Black (10th) and 
Monica Thai (12th).  Students are chosen to be 
recognized each month by staff members and the 
criteria includes academic progress, contributions to 
school community and good citizenship.  

 

Congratulations also to Mrs. Michelle Gomez who was chosen as January’s 
Staff Member of the Month by her peers. It is a coveted recognition 
bestowed at monthly staff meetings by administration.   

The WTHS Girls Track Team had a night of PRs at the Eastern State 
Championships.  

Cinniya Robinson placed 2nd in the 400-meter dash running a personal best 
time of 57.05 breaking the existing freshmen school record of 57.75 set 
by Krystal Cantey in 2003. 

 
Olivia Okaro placed 5th in the 200-meter dash running a personal best of 
25.05 and 3rd in the 55-meter dash running 7.28. 
 

Dominique Clement ran a season best in the 200-meter dash running 25.46 
placing her in the top 24 in the state. 
 
Taneyah Picott ran her personal best time of 9.15 in the 55-meter 
hurdles. 

 
Chatina Walker also ran her personal best in the hurdles running 9.33. 

Sierra Handy placed 9th in the 55-meter dash running a personal best of 
7.34 
 

  Djassi Dean also ran her indoor best time of 59.55 in the 400-meter dash.  

Congratulations Leila Quatorze for being a Guest 
Chair for the Historical Committee titled “The 
Death of Princess Diana,” and Taiwo Olabode for 
winning best Position Paper as Lady Sarah 
McCorquodale, as part of a group of delegates from 
WTHS who attended the 21st Annual Moorestown 
Model United Nations conference on February 3, 
2024! The Winslow Township High School Model United Nations Club is an 
academic simulation of the United Nations where students represent a delegate 
from a member state of the United Nations. Delegates work together to solve 
real world issues using the policies and perspectives of their assigned country. 
Not only does Model UN give students invaluable experience for their resume, but 
it demonstrates a capability to speak publicly while interacting as a diplomat. 
Participation in Model United Nations looks great on a university application, 
demonstrating a desire to be knowledgeable about world affairs. WTHS Model UN 
will be participating in competitions with other South Jersey area high schools 
throughout the year. Follow WTHS Model UN on Instagram or contact Mrs. 
Feighery at feighetr@winslow-schools.com for more information. 



 

Congratulations to FBLA’s January Employee of the Month, Adrian 
Gonzalez, for demonstrating excellent communication skills with Spanish 

speaking students and contributing to the smooth running of the school 
store. Also, congratulations to Emily Ensign for taking the participation 

prize with 2.5 hours of service. See’s Candies lollipops top sellers this 
month were Solianna Cabrara and Emily Ensign, both selling five boxes, to 
raise $150. February 12th to the 16th was designated nationally as FBLA 

week and WTHS celebrated it with daily morning facts about the club. 
Some of the key points shared are as follows: 

 ■ Did you know that FBLA is a nationally recognized organization with over 
214,000 members and over 5,250 chapters? 

■ The concept for Future Business Leaders of America (FBLA) was 
developed in 1937 and the first high school chapter was chartered in 

Tennessee in 1942.  

■ The FBLA organization is the largest career student business 

organization in the world.  

■ WTHS’s advisor for the past seven years has been Mrs. Alexander and 

Winslow Twp HS has been an active FBLA charter for forty-one 

consecutive years! 

WTHS FBLA is proud to claim fifty-eight active members this school year. 
FBLA goals include to develop competent business leadership, to improve 
self-confidence and work ethic, encourage and practice efficient money 
management and take pride in all elements of business ownership through 
the running of the school store. Also, FBLA membership allows students to 
receive community service hours by working in the store. The school store’s 
top-selling item is the Ramen noodles, and the most popular chips are Takis 
& the Cheddar Ruffles. QR codes posted in the cafeteria & outside the 
school store are the best ways to access store hours and menu.  



Asvab 

On February 12, 2024, fifteen 
students had the opportunity to 
take the ASVAB (Armed 
Services Vocational Aptitude 
Battery) in the high school 
library. While the ASVAB is most 
widely known as a military entrance 
exam, it is also the starting point 
of a career exploration program 
(CEP) that is available to all 
students regardless of military 
status. Students who take the 
ASVAB receive skill scores in nine 
content areas (science, math, 
mechanical comprehension, and 
more!) along with career 
exploration scores for verbal, 
math, and science/technical skills. 
After taking the ASVAB, students 
are also given access to Occu-Find, 
a career search tool for teens, and 
the Find Your Interest (FYI) 
career quiz, which helps identify 
careers with high job satisfaction 
rates. All students are encouraged 
to take part in the ASVAB CEP to 
learn more about themselves and 
their career interests!  

P.E. Department 
The Winslow Township High School P.E. Department would 

like to recognize the following students for their exceptional 
efforts in P.E. and Health for the second marking period: 

9th grade students: 
Riley Manuel 
Troy Young 
Derrell Stewart 

10th grade students: 
Jayden Drebit 
Nyla Williams 
David Hubbard 
Jaeda Doan 

11th grade students: 
Brian Jackson 
Madison Clybourn 

12th grade students: 
Mike Horsey 
Gab Hampton 
Christopher Venescar 
Gianna Cavallero 

Graphic Design & Photo Club 

WTHS’s Graphic Design and Photo Club, under the 
mentorship of Mrs. DelBuono, has been super 
busy. As traditional, the club has taken on the 
responsibility of imagining, creating and publishing 
the official poster, Program Cover, and the entire 
program for the spring musical -Beauty and the 
Beast. Since it is a Disney Production, there is an 
extra layer of material and parameters which must 
be taken into consideration. Also, initial designs for 
the annual prom have been submitted and will be soon 
finalized and go into production. Members of this 
devoted and creative team feel rewarded by seeing 
their talent and hard work displayed to and utilized 
by their peers. Additionally, they appreciate the real
-life experience which would boost their college and 
career resumes.  


